
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Good Afternoon: 

Betty Leland 
Thursday, November 2, 2023 3:15 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

Please place this email in Docket #20230000. 

Thanks. 

Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to 
Commissioner Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc. state. fl . us 
(850) 413-6024 

From: myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com <myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com> 
Sent: Thursday, November 02, 2023 12:15 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

CORRESPONDENCE 
11/2/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 05933-2023 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Re: Request for Public Meetings on Utility Rates 

Dear Art Graham, 

Dear FL Public Service Commission, My name is Taylor Neverman, and I am a resident of Miami-Dade 
County, Florida. I am writing to express my concern regarding our utility rates and to request that the Public 
Service Commission holds public meetings in counties directly impacted by your decisions. The PSC plays a 
critical role in deciding how much our utility companies can charge us. Yet Floridians are burdened with 
electricity bills that are 13% higher than the national average. The recent ruling by Florida's Supreme Court 
mandates that the PSC prove why an increase of our utility rates is in the public's best interest. In order to 
accurately represent the interests of the people, the PSC must first understand the challenges and experiences 
faced by Floridians like me. Therefore, I request that the PSC organizes public meetings in all counties directly 
impacted by your decisions. Meeting us face-to-face will provide an opportunity for residents to share our 
experiences, concerns, and perspectives on utility rates. It is important that the PSC considers the views of all 
Floridians, particularly those who struggle with high energy costs. I firmly believe that the PSC should work 
diligently to ensure that utility rates are fair and just for all residents. Thank you for acting on this important 
issue, and I look forward to working together to achieve fair utility rates and accessible public meetings in our 
communities. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Taylor Neverman 
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neverman.taylor@gmail.com 
8505103589 468 NE 206Th Ln #108 Miami, FL 33179 Constituent  
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